
December 26, 2013 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Regina Wilde, I am a Certified Family Nurse Practitioner.  I have known Ms. Jacqueline 

Schaffer since 2006. In 2006 I was in the beginnings of my profession in private practice. Being clueless 

as to how to market my services in the community I worked, I found Ms. Schaffer's talents beneficial, 

she researched the population, prepared a marketing plan which included brochures, electronic media, 

she contacted other allied medical professionals in the area to grow my patient population as well as 

acceptance into the community.  She was able to guide me in both billing matters and appropriate, 

business practices.  Her knowledge of the medical field has been valuable as I continue to turn to her for 

recommendations and evaluation of my professional goals.  

Ms. Schaffer is approachable, personable, trustworthy, encouraging and an effective communicator. Her 

positive demeanor and professionalism will be an asset to any employer.  I highly recommend Ms. 

Schaffer for a position as healthcare executive.  

If at any time you desire to discuss Ms. Schaffer's abilities further please do not hesitate to contact me 

at the below address. 

Respectfully  submitted, 

Regina Wilde CNP 

(electronically signed) 

regina.wilde@va.gov 


